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September 

 

WELCOME BACK 
STUDENTS AND 

PARENTS! HOPE YOU 
HAD A GREAT 
SUMMER!!! 

 

Check out the cafeteria menu.  It is full of 
awesome and fresh meals for you and 
your children!!!! 

 

Greetings,  

 

I want to start off by welcoming everyone back. We are excited about the new year and are off to a great 

start. Our first three days back have been wonderful and I want to thank all of you for your patience with 

the changes that have taken place. Starting Monday we are asking that all students except for PK and 

Kindergarten be dropped off at the front door. I know it is still hard for parents to drop those little ones off 

so we are going to allow you to continue to walk them down until Labor Day. After Labor Day all students 

will be dropped off at the front door where someone will greet them and make sure they get to where they 

need to go. Remember to always be on time, the first bell rings at 8:22am and the second bell rings at 8:25. 

All students entering the building after this 8:25am will be tardy. So help us cut down on tardies this year 

and please be on time. Thank you again for a great start I am confident it is going to be a great year.  

 

Brett J. Banker 

Superintendent 

Anderson Public Schools 

2195 Anderson Rd.  

Sand Springs, Ok. 74063 

918-245-0289 opt. 1 

918-245-3281 f 

918-520-2294 c 

bbanker@andersontrojans.org 

For your child’s safety, all visitors must 

check in at the office, sign in and wear a 

“visitor” sticker.  

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL 

NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT AND 

CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF. 

 

Be sure to sign-up and be a part of our parent 

volunteer organization (PVO).  More information is 

being sent home with your child.   


